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Subject: PRODUCT (EOL) End-Of-Life Announcement 
 

May 9, 2018 

 
The following components are affected by this announcement: 
 
MT42-013 – 0.8mm aperture InGaAs Photo Detector Chip/Die 
MTPD1346-080 – TO-46 Metal Can Packaged 0.8mm aperture Photo Detector 
MTPD1346C-080 – TO-46 Metal Can Packaged 0.8mm aperture Photo Detector  
MTPD1346D-080 – TO-46 Metal Can Packaged 0.8mm aperture Photo Detector 
 
Suggested alternative – MTPD1346D-100 (NOTE: Device should be evaluated prior to use as performance of 
the 0.8mm type versus the 1.0mm type varies)  
 
 
Impact of Change 
 
 
Marktech will accept a last time buy on a limited basis restricted to product in inventory 
 
Marktech Optoelectronics has discontinued the 0.8mm aperture size PIN photo diode family of product.  The 
suggested replacement would be the 1.0mm aperture size product family.  
The reason for the change: The 0.8mm die is no longer being manufactured. 
 
 

Date Event 

June 01, 2018 End-of-life effective date. 

July 30, 2018 Last day of last-time-buy period - Limited to Stock on hand 
After this date, no further orders will be accepted for this product. 

December 30, 2018 Last day of technical support 

December 30, 2018 Last day to request RMA. 
After this date, RMA requests for above components will not be accepted. 

 
Please contact Marktech customer service for help in determining the closest equivalent or substitute 
from Marktech’s current product offering - sales@marktechopto.com 
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